
CONTACT DETAILS FOR PARISH, DISTRICT AND COUNTY
COUNCILLORS

Heathland Ward:
Mr. H. R. Saunders, “Hill Farm”, Grizebeck. Tel: 889 286
Mr. M. Irving, “Low Dove Ford Farm”, Grizebeck. Tel: 889 632

Middle Quarter Ward:
Mrs. J. Byrne, Marshcote, Wallend. Tel:889278
Mr. G. Grieve, Estuary Lodge, Askew Gate Brow Tel: 889 196
Mr. W. Todd, 1, Long Row, Marshside. Tel: 889 654

Low Quarter Ward:
Vacant
Mr. M. McPherson, 1, Combe Crescent. Tel: 889 382
Mr. I. Winstanley, Fell Gate Barn, Gargreave  Tel: 889 022
Mr. M. Jackson, Fell View, Soutergate. Tel: 889 374
Mr. R. Morrish, “Swallows”, Askew Gate Brow. Tel: 889 780
Mrs. D. Copley, “Tethers’ End” Sandside, Tel: 889 328

Clerk to the Council:
Mrs A. Field, Burlington House East, Tel: 889 906

Representatives on South Lakeland District Council:
Mr. M. Brereton, Inglewood House, Foxfield. Tel: 715 066 
Mrs. A. Hall, Thurston Brae, Bridge End, Coniston. LA21  EN 
Tel:01539 4 41 558 
Mrs. T. Coward, 2, Kirkbeck, Coniston. LA21 8EL Tel:01539 4 49 046 

Representative on Cumbria County Council:
Mr. M. Brereton, Inglewood House, Foxfield. Tel: 715 066 

THE NEXT MEETING OF THE COUNCIL  IS ON THURSDAY  21ST
MARCH 2019,  7.00 p.m. IN BECKSIDE ROOMS

ALL MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC ARE INVITED TO ATTEND.

Kirkby Ireleth Parish Council
CHAIRMAN:  Mr. M. A. McPherson, 1, Combe Crescent, Tel: 889 382
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A595 GRIZEBECK
The next stage  in  the public  consultation will  now have
taken  place  following  the  meeting  at  Grizebeck  on  27th

February. The Parish Council will attempt to keep everyone
up to date with the latest news which will be posted on the
Kirkby web site:
www.kirkby-infurness.org

KIRKBY MOOR WIND FARM
The Appeal by Zephyr Investments Ltd against the decision
of South Lakeland District Council to refuse an Extension 
of Time which elapsed on 26th August 2018 duly took 
place at the Coronation Hall Ulverston at the end of 
January. The Parish Council's evidence and the Kirkby 
Moor Protection Group's closing statement can be viewed 
on the Kirkby web site. The inspector's decision is due on 
or before the 22nd May.

HOUSING DEVELOPMENT
Beckside:
The construction of the three houses by Holker Estates is 
set to begin in the spring once a contractor has been 
engaged.
School Road:
The  developer  is  finalising  the  last  details  with   SLDC
regarding the affordable homes situation on the site. In the
meantime if you would like information on the any of the
houses, when available, please forward your name, email
address  and  telephone  number  to  tracy.burgess@lancet-
homes.co.uk 




